
 
 
 
 
 
October 5, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 710 
Re: Chicago to Atlanta Rate Increase 
 
 
 
 
To our Valued Customers, 
 
Effective Sunday, November 6, 2005, Pacer Stacktrain will increase 48’ Pricing on all 
Domestic PSQ and FAK (1000X) rates in the Chicago (CHI) to Atlanta (ATL) lane to $ 
950. 
 
Exceptions to any increase in this announcement will be limited to quotes that Pacer 
Stacktrain has contractually agreed not to increase for a specific timeframe. 
 
If you have questions regarding this announcement, please contact your local Business 
Development or Pricing Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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